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25th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Young Voices 2022 
 
It’s not long to go now before the big night and we hope all the children are looking forward to it as much as we are.   
 
Tickets for the audience are being distributed today along with the t-shirts. At the concert, remember to look out for our 
school banner and give us a wave! 
 
There are a few arrangements for the day.  Firstly, the children will all need a packed tea.  If your child normally has a 
packed lunch and you would prefer them to have a hot meal on this day at lunchtime, please pre-order a meal on the 
Hutchison Appetite website.  Otherwise, they will require two pack ups - 1 for lunch, which they will have in school 
before we leave, the second we will take with us and eat after the practice and before the concert.  Please ensure both 
are in plastic bags (label one lunch and one tea if they are bringing two because they are not having a hot meal) so 
that we can dispose of any rubbish easily and not leave boxes in school overnight.  The usual healthy options apply 
and can I remind you that no fizzy drinks are allowed.  It would be advisable to have a named bottle of water for your 
child to have access to during the concert, as they could get thirsty. 
 
In addition to their t-shirt, can I ask that all children wear black trousers or leggings on the Thursday, sensible and 
comfortable footwear (but not trainers).  They should also have their school jumper and a coat as it will be chilly leaving 
the arena at night.  We would suggest that they DO NOT bring hats, scarves and gloves – we will not be outside for 
long and it will save them losing them. 
 
We will be having an early lunch and leaving straight after in order to arrive at the Arena for around 1:30 pm. The 
children will be practicing during the afternoon and, having had their tea, will be seated and ready for the concert at 
6pm.  Parents are allowed to arrive at the venue from 6pm and the concert starts at 7pm (please be aware there are 
extra security measures in place so remember to allow extra time for this). You are strongly advised to check the arenas 
website to make sure you are aware of any new regulations in place. 
 
At the end of the concert, approximately 9:15pm, the audience / parents will leave and then the children return to their 
coach in order to return to school. Children will be travelling back on the coach with the staff and we will meet you back 
at school.  Please ensure you are at the school promptly ready and waiting for the coach to arrive (please do not return 
home expecting that the coach will be delayed – it is a long enough day for both the children and staff).  As it will be 
dark and hard to see people, please ensure that the adult knows you are there and that an adult knows you are taking 
your child. 
 
I hope I have remembered to cover everything, but if you do have any questions just pop into school and we will try to 
answer them.  For ease of checking, please see the list below to ensure you have everything. 
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Checklist 
 

 Pre-order a hot meal for your child before 9 am, 26th April 2022 
 Children who are not having a hot meal at lunchtime - Pack up in a bag marked LUNCH – please put child’s 

name on it too. 
 Pack up for TEA in a bag marked TEA – again please put name on it. 
 T shirts to be worn in the morning with black trousers and comfortable shoes.  Please wear your school jumper. 
 A coat – named 
 A drink of water – named 

 
Please ensure that if your child suffers with asthma they have an in-date inhaler pump with them on that day to take 
with them.   
 
If you have not already done so, check out the video coverage on the Young Voices Website www.youngvoices.co.uk  
- it looks great!  It also gives you clear information about the day of the concert if you look on the parent page. 
 
All that’s left to say now is we hope you enjoy the concert! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs S Jackson 
Headteacher 
 
 


